
Queenstown Airport Corporation: Vacancy for Director
Queenstown Airport Corporation Ltd (QAC) is owner and operator of Queenstown International Airport 
and the operator of Wānaka Airport. Queenstown Airport is the fourth largest and fastest growing 
airport in Aotearoa New Zealand. One of the present directors is retiring from the Board at the Annual 
General Meeting in October and the shareholders are seeking to appoint a replacement. 

QAC is a Council Controlled Trading Organisation (CCTO). It is owned by the Queenstown Lakes District 
Council (QLDC – 75.01%) and Auckland International Airport (AIAL – 24.99%). This ownership structure 
creates an additional layer of public accountability and responsibility for the Board.

Applications are sought from suitably qualified candidates for this position.  A person specification and 
further information on QAC, its annual reports and Statements of Intent are available from its website 
(www.queenstownairport.co.nz) or the Council’s website (www.qldc.govt.nz).

Applications close on Friday 18 October 2019 and should be sent for the attention of: Mike Theelen, 
Chief Executive, Queenstown Lakes District Council, Private Bag 50072, Queenstown;  or via 
email: ceo@qldc.govt.nz
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